
Weekly Newsletter –  18th Jan 2018 - Value of the month: Self-Decipline 

National Outstanding Award 2014 

Dear Parents / Carers. 

 

Reading Questionnaire 

This week Miss Lacey sent out a questionnaire on reading, please do take the opportunity to give your views.  It is important we get to 

hear your views on reading at home and also on the Bug Club online reading material.   This questionnaire is also an opportunity for 

you to give your comments.  https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/R2FMF3R 
 

Pupil views on school 

Hearing what the children have to say about school is what we are here for but at the same time the work that we do also relies on the 

support that you offer at home to underpin the schools values.  Please do have a look at the data below.    Our children’s responses are 

fantastic and this is down to the support that we get from you.  
 

Early Closure Consultation: Parents/Carers who have not yet had the opportunity to respond please give your views so that the       

Governing Board can take these into account as part of the final decision making.   
 

Cycling Skills:  Some time ago I managed to source some funding to purchase some high quality bicycles and equipment.  We now have 

Birmingham Bike Ability who come in regularly to work with groups of children teaching them cycle skills.  This is all part of the                

enriched programme that offer to our children to prepare them as they grow.    
 

Finally we say a farewell to Miss Cole (Teaching Assistant) who will be leaving us today.  Thank you for your time with us.   

WE LOVE SCHOOL!   
Pupil Voice- 28th Nov 2017 Yes % No % 

I enjoy coming to school everyday 94% 6% 

I am happy in school 95% 5% 

I like the values that we learn about 95% 5% 

The values are helping us think about our actions 93% 7% 

We are a caring school 98% 2% 

Is behaviour in school good 95% 5% 

I know who to go if I feel worried 98% 2% 

I like the lesson in school 97% 3% 

My lessons are fun 96% 4% 

The teachers are fair and kind 97% 3% 

I get praised in class 97% 3% 

I learn a lot at school (make good progress) 98% 2% 

If I see something that is not nice on the computer I know who to tell 96% 4% 

If I am bullied I know what to do/ who to go to 97% 3% 

Do you like sport 91% 9% 

Are you proud to be British 91% 9% 

Do children help one another in class 96% 4% 

Do children help one another at dinner and playtimes 93% 7% 



We are proud of our attendance so far 

this year! 

Class For this year so far... 

5W 97.7% 

1B 97.6% 

3G 97.5% 

Overall House Points  

House  Total for this 

Year 

Weekly  

Phoenix   708 396 

Unicorn   746 448 

 Pegasus  754 379 

Griffin  948 402 

Forthcoming Events – Key Dates  

23rd Jan  RR Reading Workshops for parents to come in to school to work with their child—09:00 

23rd Jan  Year 5 Reading Workshops for parents to come in to school to work with their child—09:00 

24th Jan  Year 4 Reading Workshops for parents to come in to school to work with their child—09:00 

25th Jan  RR Reading Workshops for parents to come in to school to work with their child—09:00  

25th Jan  An open meeting for all parents on at 5:00 p.m.  to discuss the proposal further  

30th Jan  Reception Eye Tests All Day 

30th Jan  Year 1  Reading Workshops for parents to come in to school to work with their child—09:00  

31st Jan  Year 3 Reading Workshops for parents to come in to school to work with their child—09:00 am 

1st Feb  Year 2 Reading Workshops for parents to come in to school to work with their child—09:00  

2nd Feb Early Closure consultation closing date (5.00 p.m.)   

5th to 9th Feb  EYFS parents in classrooms building junk models with children  2:00pm  

8th Feb  Year 2 SATs meeting Time 4:00pm (Parents only no children please) 

13th Feb  Parents evening 4-6 (To be held in the hall)  

15th Feb  Parents evening 4-6 (To be held in the hall)  

16th Feb  End of half term 

26th Feb  Children back to school 

26th Feb to 2nd 
March 

Book fair in school  

1st March  World Book Day! 

Well done 5W – you are the best    

attenders in the school so far!! 

Warm wishes from Mr Gaibee and Staff  

Dinner Money  

Tues 9th Jan - Fri 16th Feb 2018 

Full Term : £65.25      

Fri Only: £13.50 


